
NOTICE: This is an open comment period for the 
proposed budget. Please submit any comments via 

email to briarwoodhoalawrence@gmail.com or 
info@briarwoodhoa.info. You can also submit written 
comments into the drop box at the postal center. All 
comments should be submitted by Friday, October 
4th, 2024. The Board will hear all comments and be 
voting on the budget at the October 7th meeting at 

7:00pm at 4216 Catalina Dr if you would like to provide 
comment in person. 
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